
From: Jamie Howard
To: Sen Gelser
Cc: LRO
Subject: SB1565
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 3:36:12 PM

Hello Senator Gelser~
Hope the short session is off to a good start for you. The Oregon Distillers are pushing to get
legislation passed to reduce the amount we pay on bottle sales in our tasting room. Currently,
we pay close to 30 percent to OLCC for every bottle we sell out of our tasting room in Albany.
It's hard to pay that much when OLCC doesn't touch the bottle. We're a small business and
every dollar counts for us. I hope we can have your support in SB 1565. 

The Oregon Distillers Guild is having a get together at Ritter’s Housemade Foods at 102
Liberty Street, Salem on Thursday, Feb. 13 from 4:30 to 7:30. I hope you and your staff can
join us.

Sincerely,
Jamie

Jamie Howard
Co-founder/Marketing
Deluxe Brewing Company & Sinister Distilling Company
635 NE Water Ave., Ste B & D
Albany, OR 97321
Cell 541-905-7756
www.sinisterdeluxe.com
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